
Mr. Karekin Arzoomanian· 
Attorney At Law 
Fisk Building 
250 ~st 57th Street 
Uew YOrk, New York 10019 

Dear Hr. Arzoomanian: 

September 28, 1973 

v1e have gratefully received our share of $105.0) from 
the "in lieu of flowers" contribution in memory of 
Payloun Choolfaian. 

Please express our sympathies to the family of ·he 
deceased and to all those who have kindly contri buted 
towards the Cathedral. 

May God rest hez soul in peace and grant comfort to 
her loved ones. 

Enclosure - receipt 

MK/vb 

Prayerfully, 

Reverend . lampre Kouzouian 
Canon Sacrist 


